
Question: I got a letter from IVANs, says they will have a new medicare administrative
contractor and will need to submit claims to new contractor. Does anything need to be done
in Barnestorm?

Answer: Nothing will change in Barnestorm, your billing process will be the same. However,
you should contact IVANs to see if you need to make any changes to your contract.

Knowledgebase
http://kb.barnestorm.biz/KnowledgebaseArticle50396.aspx
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